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1. Assessment’s last meeting was October 20th.  

o We voted to approve the ILO #3 report for publication. This report is now available on 
the Institutional Learning Outcome Assessment page. 
 Tableau data shows that the average percentage of students that met or 

exceeded expectations in courses mapped to ILO 3 from 2018-2022 is 86%.  
 Of the 19 artifacts submitted, all met or exceeded expectations in asking 

students to demonstrate competency in a job-related skill or in a field of 
knowledge. 

 Based on this quantitative and qualitative data, the assessment committee 
found that Bakersfield College meets expectations for ILO #3: Demonstrate 

o We determined that we will assess ILO #1: Think during the 2023-2024 year.  
2. Assessment had a discussion regarding a concern AIQ had with courses with C-ID and their 

SLOs. Faculty in that committee were concerned that accreditation would be affected if 
SLOs did not match the C-ID statement word for word. We clarified that only objectives need 
to match C-ID, and we, as BC, have control over the verbiage of our SLOs and can continue 
to keep our standards of using active verbs on the top 4 levels of Bloom’s Taxonomy.  

 

https://committees.kccd.edu/content/institutional-learning-outcomes-assessment
https://public.tableau.com/app/profile/bc.office.of.institutional.effectiveness/viz/ILODashboard/AcademicYear

